

City of Arts & Innovation

April 29, 2022 Name Address Address

Dear :

The City of Riverside Public Works Department is in the process of re-evaluating a potential improvement project at the signalized intersection of Mission Inn Avenue at Redwood Drive which would restripe the roadway to allow for installation of dedicated eastbound and westbound left-turn pockets to separate left-turning vehicles from through traffic and improve intersection operations. The potential improvement project would also require the installation of segments of red curb and / or posted stopping restrictions on the north side of Mission Inn Avenue east and west of Redwood Drive (as shown in the attached exhibit) due to reductions in travel lane widths because of the potential restriping resulting in a loss of on-street parking.

The Public Works Department is seeking your input due to the loss of on-street parking associated with the potential project starting from the property address of 4555 Mission Inn Avenue through the property addresses of 4447 Mission Inn Avenue. We value your input and look forward to hearing your comments. Please contact the Public Works Department at (951) 826-5366 no later than May 31, 2022 with any questions you may have and to provide your comments, input, and inform us of your position regarding the potential project to assist us in our overall project assessment.

Sincerely,

Philip Nitollama

City Traffic Engineer

Philip Holden



